July 2, 2024

To: Technical Review Co-ordination Unit

Municipal Relations

From: Dale & Carol Fossay

I, Storbuck MB

Re: TRC12-105 James Valley Colony

My wife and | would like to extend our support to James Valley
Colony for the proposed increase in livestock units.

As long-time neighbours, we know that the Colony are excellent
stewards of the land they farm and of the animals they raise.

In a time when many are stepping away from livestock production,
James Valley should be congratulated for continuing on this path.

Regards, Dale & Carol Fossay
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